
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No.236  (23-24) 

 

                                                                                                                                       25th April, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

               

Re: Battle of the Books Reading Competition (English) 

 

I am writing to inform you that your son has been selected to take part in the Battle of the 

Books Reading Competition. This is an annual inter-school English reading competition providing 

students with an excellent opportunity to be exposed to a variety of English literature. Your son has 

been taking part in some lunchtime reading and sharing sessions. More information about the 

competition can be found at the following website: https://sites.google.com/site/hkbattleofthebooks/  

We take part in the Modified Secondary Section of the competition.  

 

The details for the competition are as follows: 

  

➢ Date: Wednesday, May 8th, 2024 (Day 2) 

➢ Time: 9 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

➢ Venue: The Chinese Foundation Secondary School  

➢ Address: 9 Harmony Road, Siu Sai Wan 

➢ Meeting time and location for students: 8:00 a.m. in MMLA 

➢ Dismissal time and location: We will return to school upon completion of the competition. 

    Once we have returned, we will make sure to give students time to eat their lunch. We      

            anticipate the students will be able to attend the 6th lesson on that day (summer timetable).  

➢ Cost: As the school is arranging a bus to take students to and back from the venue, there     

            will be no transport cost.   

➢ Dress Code: Summer school uniform 

 

Please be reminded that to succeed in an EMI learning environment, your son should take this 

opportunity seriously.  Do not hesitate to contact Ms Roberts on 2546 0117 if you have any queries.  

 

  (Mr Ho Wai Leung) 

                                                                                                                               for  Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Battle of the Books Reading Competition (English) 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *will/will not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to 

take part in the Battle of the Books Reading Competition (English) on Wednesday, 8th May, 2024.  

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

*Please delete as appropriate. 
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